

## Cultural Capital Week July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Student enrichment experiences are a vital part of our "Safe, Ready, Respectful" curriculum at The Edge Academy and school visits to different environments and places outside of the local area form a key aspect of that provision.

We are planning to give further such opportunities to students during the week beginning Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> July 2024. The visits are part of our curriculum offer and as such there will be no alternative on-site provision if your child is not on the trip.

## Year 9 Ninja Warrior trip will include the following:

- Entry to Ninja Warrior UK at Walsall https://ninjawarrioruk.co.uk/walsall/
- Return train travel Northfield Walsall, packed lunch and refreshments.

## Year 10 Stratford-Upon-Avon trip will include the following:

- Entry to the Stratford Butterfly Farm <a href="https://www.butterflyfarm.co.uk/attraction/">https://www.butterflyfarm.co.uk/attraction/</a>
- Admission on the Stratford Big Wheel attraction http://www.stratfordbigwheel.co.uk/
- Minibus travel, packed lunch and refreshments.

	Monday 22 <sup>nd</sup>	Tuesday 23 <sup>rd</sup>	Wednesday 24 <sup>th</sup>	Thursday 25 <sup>th</sup>	Friday
Year 9 Groups	Normal lessons	9B	9C	<b>9A</b>	Normal lesson P1 and P2 Hot food for lunch Small surprise treat Dismissed 12pm
Year 10 Groups	Normal lessons	10B	10C	10A	Normal lesson P1 and P2 Hot food for lunch Small surprise treat Dismissed 12pm

All participants will need to wear comfortable, weather appropriate clothing; open toe shoes, sandals or sliders are not recommended.

All trips will leave by 9.45am and return at around 2.30pm. Students will be free to leave from school upon return at 2.30pm in recognition of the full day of offsite activities that they will have been actively participating within.

Lunch and drinks will be provided, however there may be an opportunity for students to access other refreshments should they wish to bring a small amount of money themselves. This is optional and not necessarily required.

Please feel free to contact me directly at adam.smith@theedgeacademy.co.uk if there are any further questions that I can assist you with.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Smith Principal













Alan (her)